
December 21, 2010 

 

Comments from the United Kingdom on the approval by mail of CTF funding for IDB and 

IFC’s Colombia Sustainable Energy Finance Program 

 
Dear Patricia, 
  
The UK is very pleased to give its support to the Colombia Sustainable Energy Finance Program.  We 
would like to see the IFC expand its developmental indicators and targets in line with the CTF results 
framework to fully reflect the developmental impacts.  
  
We would like to compliment the project team on the way they have adapted a tried and tested method of 
opening new markets and leveraging private sector finance to Colombian conditions.   
  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Simon 

 


